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Ms. Rita Coleman, Program Manager / Waterways and Wetlands

PA Department of Environmental Protection — Southwest Regional Office
400 Waterfront Drive

Pittsburgh, PA 15222

RE: Sunoco Pipeline L.P.’s Mariner East 2 Environmental Permit Applications

Dear Ms. Coleman,

I am writing to you regarding Sunoco Plpeilne:s Mariner East 2 Project and their Title 25,
PA Code Chapter 102 {(Erosion: ‘and Sediment Controi) and Chapter 105 (Water
Obstructions and Encroachment) permlt apphcatlons -

The Dauntless Fire Company of Ebensburg (Cambrla County) is a flre service organization
founded in 1836. In providing primary fire and rescue service to all of Ebensburg Borough
and major portions of Cambria Township; the Dauntless Fire Company is the designated
primary fire service organlzatlon for certain. portlons of the Sunoco Mariner East Pipeline
in Cambria Township mcludlng the Ebensburg' Pump Statlon :

In August, 2015 members of the Dauntless Flre Company attended Sunoco s Mariner
Emergency Response Outreach (MERO) training program that included a facility and site
tour at the Ebensburg Pump Station=a facrllty that was comm:sswned in 2015 in
association with the Marmer East 1 Plpe_lme = :

As a first responder organlza_ |or|, efDaun Iess Flre Company requests and supports
training with operators like Sunoco Plpelme in order to'ensure our fire department is fully
prepared to safeguard our: communlty s safety and. health in the event of any emergency.
Having the opportunity to train with Sunoco Plpelrne, | can attest to the company’s first
rate approach to pipeline safety in provrdlng a. standard of excelience amongst pipeline
operators. As such, we do not anticipate that the- c_ons_trg.l_ctlon of, nor the operation of the
Mariner East Pipeline system, will pose a risk to the public safety of our community.

This letter does not require any response. The opportunity to share our support of the
Sunoco Pipeline L.P.’s Mariner East 2 Project is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

T A0 T
Ronald J. Springer, President

Dauntless Fire Company
Ebensburg, Pennsylvania




